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The Division is aware that healthcare practitioners are frequently receiving questions related 
to COVID-19 antibody testing and are often asked to interpret the results of these 
tests. Please note that although tests for COVID-19 antibodies have been developed and are 
being widely administered, data is lacking on the clinical significance of antibody test results 
and that there are still substantial gaps in our knowledge of COVID-19 infection and antibody 
testing. Therefore, antibody test results should not be used to diagnose, or conclude a patient 
has immunity to, COVID-19. 
  
Please consider the letter and infographic linked below regarding current COVID-19 antibody 
testing information as you treat patients, advise colleagues, and inform policy decisions 
through your practice of medicine.  
  
The infographic may be printed for distribution to patients and others. 
  
Read a letter to providers from the Department of Health on COVID-19 testing. 
  
View infographic for distribution on COVID-19 testing. 
    
Sincerely, 
  
Paul R. Rodríguez 
Acting Director 
Division of Consumer Affairs 
New Jersey Department of Law and Public Safety 

 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bVrh1LR1eAd5NJ6bKUHfbVzDm1FGncr6Iym4EcRIkriygzBz6xYC4ZGeTqLMbLRuMBlSvGaT2bVcTMYBqVuav_De_Qjp8UnGmoD27EPe1BwaDRUdcqBo1Ea78bNsm0bt18tSR4O3pl7VAmCGxmSEA3vGrdlcLVo64c-kamOMxMf5TIa-9QP21u6nvKhaAIutLckAkrwsvBKseRbOQzOePsNLZmvXokXl&c=a7c2InoqBH6_aoC35uJOu02GUfTJD99VmEHWlcYqAhdr9rhCW6KTqA==&ch=FXQIkLvV8Av5VZn3rfcCwCx4nh4CakT1vVV5IwuVDX1-_8jAjb0xcQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bVrh1LR1eAd5NJ6bKUHfbVzDm1FGncr6Iym4EcRIkriygzBz6xYC4ZGeTqLMbLRuTJsN0fuiRLIP1m6p795mrxs980oj8IC3Q-FBVu8k81fMTXSsGx-6MfbNhwDOiip7P_dwE1uVszwY-3cWBb-nz4VwGDtIj1fo1eM-M_4bHqCgmZ_4-ljpD33bc3L78Qwc6Wcyl5knyXcHy8Rqo-MQhBcCq76j3-etJ6DiOWu2rfM=&c=a7c2InoqBH6_aoC35uJOu02GUfTJD99VmEHWlcYqAhdr9rhCW6KTqA==&ch=FXQIkLvV8Av5VZn3rfcCwCx4nh4CakT1vVV5IwuVDX1-_8jAjb0xcQ==

